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More commuter parking at North Rocks is on the way  

Transport for NSW is delivering approximately 135 additional commuter car parking spaces on 

the corner of Barclay Road and Perry Street to provide the community with more convenient 

access to public transport and reduce congestion on our roads. The car park is expected to be 

completed and open to the community by mid-2022.   

 

The design of the new commuter car park  

The detailed design for North Rocks commuter car 

park has now been completed and includes: 

• approximately 135 additional car parking 
spaces, to supplement the existing car park near 
Barclay Road 

• landscaping in and around the car park area  

• accessible car parking spaces  
 
 

 
 

• lighting and wayfinding for improved safety and 
security 

• Opal Park&Ride infrastructure (Opal operated 
boom gates) 

 
For more information about the car park’s design, 
visit www.transport.nsw.gov.au/northrocks  
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What is happening in October? 

In mid to late October, site establishment work will 

begin to take place for the new commuter car park 

in North Rocks. 

Construction activities in October will include: 

• site inspections and investigation work  

• surveying of land and inspection of inground 
services  

• site establishment work and tree removal  

• service investigations and disconnections  

• site clearance and demolition of existing 
services 

• excavation works 

 

Equipment to be used during the work include 
vacuum trucks, excavators, surveying equipment 
and hand tools.  
 

Our work schedule 

We will be on site from Monday to Friday 

between 7am and 6pm, and between 8am and 

1pm on Saturday.  

We will contact you to advise of any work 

required outside of these hours.  

We are planning our work schedule over the next 

few months and would like to know if there are 

students living in the area who will be sitting the 

Higher School Certificate (HSC) examinations in 

2021. If a member of your household is studying 

for the HSC, please advise us as soon as 

possible. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

How will our work affect you?  

Our work may be noisy at times, however, 

wherever possible, we will put measures in place 

to reduce the impact of this noise including turning 

equipment off when not in use and using non-tonal 

reversing beepers for trucks used on the site.  

 

These works are in line with the current Public 

Health Orders and a COVID Safety Plan is in 

place, including QR codes and masks. 

Contact us 

We will continue to keep the community informed 

with regular project updates. If you would like to 

sign up to our project mailing list, please contact 

us on 1800 684 490 or email 

projects@transport.nsw.gov.au 

We send monthly project updates via email.  

 

More information about the project is available 

on our website 

www.transport.nsw.gov.au/northrocks 

 

For all urgent construction work enquiries or 

complaints, call the 24-hour Construction 

Response Line on 1800 775 465. 

Thank you for your patience during this important 

work.  

mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
mailto:projects@transport.nsw.gov.au
http://www.transport.nsw.gov.au/northrocks



